Dear Christopher,

This message confirms ANIMAS (a Johnson & Johnson company) is in agreement with the
cross-industry response to the ACD for the above review, submitted by Judith Mellis, ABHI.
For confirmation, a copy is attached. (NB - this is the version sent today, dated 10th
December, NOT the version sent my mistake last Friday!)

In addition, we also have one specific comment to make as ANIMAS. We wish to advise the
Institute that the details of the ANIMAS pump, detailed in paragraph 3.1, have recently
changed. The ANIMAS IR1200 has been phased out, and replaced by the ANIMAS 2020.
The mechanics of the pump are the same. The key differences being that the IR2020 is
enhanced by being waterproof to a depth of 12m, and having a colour screen (aiding easier
reading of alerts e.g. at night, or from a distance [such as a parent reading over the shoulder
of their child]). The IR2020 was launched on 3rd December, at a list price £2,600, the same
as the IR1200 it replaces.

If you require any further information on this change please do not hesitate to contact me.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Kind regards,



